
The United States Bankruptcy Court  
 

for the District of South Carolina 
 

cordially invites you to attend our 
 

Judges’ Chambers and Clerk’s Office 
 

Open House* 
 

Friday, July 25, 2008 
 

Heavy Hors d’oeuvres 
 

12:00 p.m. until 2:00 p.m. 
 

1100 Laurel Street 
Columbia, South Carolina 

 
*Web page Enhancements 
         12:30 p.m. and 1:15 p.m.  
CM/ECF Upgrades and General Questions 
 

eAfAiAcA ;KCF< JIH@HECL 
uç ]âÄç ED? ECCK 


